
 

  
The material and contents provided in this publication are informative in nature only.  It is not intended to be advice and you should 
not act specifically on the basis of this information alone.  If expert assistance is required, professional advice should be obtained. 

 
 

 
 

Merry 
Christmas  
Our Mona Vale office will be closed from 
5.15pm on 22 December 2016 and will 
reopen at 8.45am on Tuesday, 3 January 
2017. Our Sydney office will be closed from 
12pm 22nd December 2016 and will reopen at 
9am on Thursday, 12 January 2017. 
 
Waterhouse chartered Accountants will 
make a donation to Beyond Blue in lieu of 
Christmas cards. 
 
Wishing you and yours a safe and happy 
holiday season. 
 

Would you buy 
a house with 
friends or 
relatives? 



 
 

 

 


